Item 11. Meeting Date 30 November 2023

From:

Sent: Monday, November 20, 2023 5:14 PM

To: Clerk < clerk@hythe-tc.gov.uk >

Cc: P Graham < P.Graham@hythe-tc.gov.uk >

Subject: Second instalment

Hi

I hope you are well.

I am aware that the Charity are the payees for the second instalment which was due in October. I did write before asking if it was possible for the Council to release the funds for the second instalment and the Charity to cover the final payment in February. In addition to the payment being made by cheque it will require time to clear as well as having to take it to Ashford. I would be grateful if you could propose this to both the Council and the Charity.

In terms of the mosaics, we anticipate having all of them completed by December/January and would also require an update on the planning to be able to purchase the final mosaics required to link all the panels together with the sea creatures.

We have planned the project out carefully and the only setback would be the weather in terms of installation or a hold up in the planning permission.

I am having a team meeting tomorrow to discuss completing the final mosaics and it would be helpful before we close for Christmas in a couple of weeks' time to be able to get an update on the payment and planning.

Kind regards